FREE THERMAL CAMERA LOAN
Scambs energy bosses are inviting local people to book onto one of four training sessions so they can survey their own home and see where extra insulation or draught proofing is needed to stop heat escaping. Last year the cameras were used by local people who surveyed about 55 homes. 

To get the most out of the free loan householders are asked to attend a one hour training session covering the basics of using the camera and what to look for:

Dates are: Thursday 8 December at 5.00pm, or Thursday 12 January 2017 at 5.00pm or Wednesday 15 February 2017 at 6.00pm. Places are limited so booking is essential. To booke email spep@scambs.gov.uk with the date you prefer or call 034550 450 063. You can then borrow a thermal camera for up to six days.

SOUTH CAMBS ECOLOGIST RECEIVES AWARD
Rob Mungovan, who works for South Cambridgeshire District Council, hooked the top award after working for more than 20 years to conserve and improve rivers and small streams across the country.

The Wild Trout Trust’s national Hero award recognises a professional whose work has furthered the cause of wild trout conservation and management in Britain and Ireland.

In addition to the work Rob carries out as part of his role for the Council he spends much of his own time helping local communities and jokes that in summertime he spends more time cutting river weed than his own lawn. Rob has spent many hours with volunteers in Bar Hill and the Cambridge Conservators working in the balancing pond over the years, the next date in Bar Hill for volunteers is 19th February 2017 for more productive working.

LOOK OUT FOR YOUR SOUTH CAMBS MAGAZINE WINTER 2016 

Due out between 22/11/16 – 7/12/16 – Please let me know if you don't receive yours 

FUNDING AVAILABLE FOR HELPING THE ELDERLY
A £19,000 grant pot aimed at supporting older residents to live independently in their own homes and in the community they know has opened.

South Cambridgeshire District Council is encouraging new or existing community
schemes that provide mobile or community wardens in the district to step forward now and bid.

In previous years the grant scheme has helped support over 250 local residents by part-funding the work of 12 schemes.

Schemes match elderly residents with a local warden, and, for a small
charge, offer regular personal visits and telephone calls. These don’t replace
social care services, but do provide additional support and peace of mind to
residents and their families.

Existing schemes are run by local communities, many with the support of Care
Network or Age UK Cambridgeshire.

Applications need to be submitted on or before 16 December 2016.

For further information about the grants, and to apply online, visit www.scambs.gov.uk/content/mobile-warden-scheme-grants

If you would like to know more about the schemes supported by Care Network and Age UK Cambridgeshire, know individuals who could benefit from this service, or you would like to consider setting one up in your area, please contact South Cambridgeshire District Council on Duty.Communities@scambs.gov.uk or 01954 713070
And please contact us if you need any information or assistance or have any comments
Bunty Waters Tel 01954 201421 / 07734690580 email: bunty.waters@ntlworld.com
Roger Hall Tel 01954 780304 email: roger.hall90@ntlworld.com
